

March 3, 2025

Elsie M. Taveras 91 Shaw Road Chestnut Hill, MA 02467

Dear Dr Taveras,

Pursuant to my authority under Chapter 177, Section 3 of the Acts of 1995, I am pleased to appoint you as Chair of the Boston Public Health Commission's Board of Health. Consistent with the statute under which you were appointed, your term will expire on January 20, 2026.

I appreciate your willingness to serve the City in this capacity. Congratulations on your appointment.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu Mayor of Boston

cc:

Dr. Bisola Ojikutu, Executive Director of the Boston Public Health Commission Alex Geourntas, City of Boston Clerk